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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

On Friday 10th May, Otter and Dolphin Class are scheduled to visit Sheringham Park for a day of outdoor learning.  We will take 
part in a variety of activities which will be tailored to suit each class’ learning and these will include pond dipping, bug hunting, 
orienteering for Otters class and forest schools activities for Dolphins class. At the end of the day the whole school will join 
together for a final challenge: shelter building! This day builds upon some of our science learning for the Spring Term when we 
learned about life-cycles and habitats. It also adds to our P.E. curriculum.  Being outside and taking part in new activities is 
excellent for the children’s wellbeing and we hope that this will be an enjoyable day for all. 

We will be travelling from school by coach to Sheringham Park and will return by the end of the school day.  

Your child will need sensible clothes and footwear for walking outside. Please make sure children have warm clothing on for the 
day: welly boots and a waterproof jacket, or sun lotion applied with a sunhat (weather dependent). 

There is a voluntary contribution of £5 required to cover the cost of the visit. On this occasion ‘The Friends’ are subsidising the 
cost of the coach.  If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding there is a reduced voluntary contribution. We are very 
grateful to ‘The Friends’ of Corpusty for supporting this event, as we know it will be a memorable experience for all. Please visit 
the ParentMail app to give your consent and make the voluntary donation. 
 
Costings: 
Venue - £5.00 per pupil 
Transport - £215 
Number of pupils attending – 28 
Cost per pupil - £12.68 
Voluntary donation per pupil £5 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water to drink. If you wish to order a school packed lunch please 
email the office on office@corpustyprimary.org.uk with your choice of filling (ham, tuna or cheese). These will be pre-ordered. 
Do not order via Pupil Asset on this occasion. 
 
 
This is set to be a fun day full of new learning experiences; please contact the school office if you have any further questions.  
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Pitt, Miss Gilbert, Miss Savage 
Class Teachers 
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